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Alison Farrand, Environmental Specialist
Applications Business Unit

National Energy Board

444 Seventh Avenue S.W

Calgary, Alberta, T2P 0X8

Dear Ms Farrand:

Phone: (780) 852-6171
Fax: (780) 852-6229
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I am writing to confirm that based on the current understanding of the TMX Anchor Loop
proposal being developed by Terasen Pipelines Inc., Parks Canada has determined that the project

triggers an environmental assessment at the screening level.

Parks Canada may revise this opinion based on future information that could be received

regarding this proposal at a later date.

I trust that this information is of interest.

Yours sincerely,
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